
 

 

 

Conservation and Water Stewardship has received a proposal pursuant to The Environment Act 

regarding the following operation and invites public participation in the review process: 

 

EOG RESOURCES CANADA INC. – EOG PIERSON TO MIPL PIPELINE - FILE: 

5635.00 

 

A Proposal has been filed by EOG Resources Canada Inc. to construct and operate a 168.3 mm 

sweet natural gas pipeline in the R.M. of Edward from a proposed EOG oil battery in 4-1-02-28 

W1M to a proposed Many Islands Pipe Lines (Canada) Limited (MIPL) facility in 5-6-3-29 

W1M.  Construction of the project is anticipated to begin in spring of 2013.  Completion is 

targeted for the fourth quarter of 2013. 

 

Anyone likely to be affected by the above operation and who wishes to make a 

representation either for or against the proposal should contact the Department, in writing 

or by E-mail (elise.dagdick@gov.mb.ca), not later than APRIL 29, 2013.  Further 

information is available from the Public Registries located at: Legislative Library, 200 

Vaughan St., Winnipeg; Millennium Public Library, 4
th

 Floor, 251 Donald St., Winnipeg; 

Manitoba Eco-Network, 3rd Floor, 303 Portage Ave., Winnipeg; R.M. of Edward, 58 

Railway Avenue, Pierson, Manitoba; Online Registry, 

http.//www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal/registries/index.html or by contacting Elise 

Dagdick, Environment Officer at 204-619-0709. 

 

Information submitted in response to this proposal is considered public information and will be 

made available to the proponent and placed on the public registry established in accordance with 

Section 17 of The Environment Act. 

 

Environmental Approvals Branch 

Conservation and Water Stewardship 

123 Main Street, Suite 160 

Winnipeg MB  R3C 1A5 

Toll Free: 1-800-282-8069  

Fax: (204) 945-5229 

Website: www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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